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Comments: I object to the BTNFs review of how whitebark pines will be impacted by new development at JHMR.

Whitebark pines are protected under the endangered species act. Trees are no different than other living

creatures that are protected under the act, and should not be allowed to be killed. I also object to the BTNFs

review of climate impacts of the proposed projects. The affects the projects have on the watershed, wetlands and

the vegetation on the leased forest service land should not be so easily dismissed. Once changes are made to

these public lands, they will forever be altered and changed. Thank you for your consideration.


